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								November 19, 2024



Dear 
Greetings from The Iris Network! As the Holiday season unfolds, we find ourselves reflecting on the incredible journey we’ve embarked upon and are humbled by the unwavering support of individuals like you who have been a beacon of hope for our cause.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This Holiday season, we are excited to share the remarkable strides we’ve taken toward providing essential services to individuals with visual impairments and blindness. With your support, we’ve been able to provide direct services to hundreds of visually impaired and blind individuals, resulting in our clients’ ability to stay independent in their homes, school, workplace and/or community. We invite you to join us once again in making a profound difference in the lives we touch. With every dollar you contribute, you are sowing the seeds of positive change and empowerment.
As we approach the end of the year, please consider donating to The Iris Network. Your gift, no matter the size, will help us continue to advocate for and serve those who need it most.
Here’s how you can contribute:
· Online: Visit our website at https://www.theiris.org to donate.
· Mail: Fill out the enclosed donation form and send it through the mail.
· Phone: Call Amy Whitmore, Director of Development and Communications at 207-838-2177 to donate over the phone, or email awhitmore@theiris.org.




Your belief in our mission is the foundation upon which we build a brighter future. Together, we can create lasting change that resonates today, tomorrow and into the future.
Thank you for being a pillar of support for The Iris Network. Your generosity is a gift that keeps on giving, and we are deeply grateful for your commitment to making the world a better place for those with vision loss. 
Wishing you and your loved ones a peaceful season.

With gratitude,


Dr. David Barnwell
President and CEO of The Iris Network 



Amy Whitmore

Director of Development and Communications at The Iris Network 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                       189 Park Avenue, Portland, Maine  04102                                                                                                                     207-774-6273  · fax 207-774-0679 · www.theiris.org
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Vision with no limits.




